
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 
  Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Dr. Carrie Kamm, Senior Director of Equity 
 
DATE:  April 4, 2018 
 
RE: District 97 participation as a National Board Professional Development District-update 

on fee 
 
  
 At the March 13th Board of Education meeting, it was stated that $17,858.40 would be needed 
to support 21 teachers in the 2018-2019 National Board Certification process. We have added one 
more teacher to the cohort, which brings the total to 22 teachers. Therefore, the budget request is 
now $18,700. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Carrie Kamm 
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